
 

                                                                

                                                                             

                                                      

                                                      Week 10 – March 9-15 

• CUPBOARD UPDATE: We have moved inventory around to try and meet the needs of 
troops in all areas. We only have a few cases of Trefoils and Caramel Choc Chip left in 
council inventory. We will evaluate inventory after the weekend and plan to move the 
remainder of our product from the warehouse and into a central area.                           
March 15 – ALL Cookie Cupboards are scheduled to close. 
 

• If you have excess cookies left, PLEASE communicate it out to your SUCM, Membership 
Specialist or send it in to info@gslpg.org. We are here to assist you with moving it out. 

 
• REMINDER: As we head into the final couple of weeks of booth sales and troops start to 

run low on inventory, be sure to turn off individual varieties in Digital Cookies as needed. 
This needs to be at the girl’s level so please communicate it to your parents. We will not 
be restocking, but we may move around our remaining inventory if the need is there. 
 

• March 10 is the last day for Girl Delivery orders to be placed in Digital Cookies.  
 

• REWARDS: All girls’ rewards will continue to accumulate until March 16. Please remember to 
transfer all cookies from the troop to the girl and to again check online girl delivery orders. The 
money shows up on her account, but you must transfer the cookies when you give them to her. 
Need assistance, reach out for help. 

 
• Transferring cookies with other troops MUST be in multiples of 12 but can be mixed. 

NOTE: You cannot transfer partial cases or cases mixed with cookies of different prices. 
Please use a receipt and submit to your SUCM or info@gslpg.org so we can transfer them 
in Smart Cookies. Exchanging (trading) cookies requires no paperwork. Just keep them the 
same price. 
 

• Send a reminder to each parent that still owes money and let them know the final deadline 
for turning in ALL money. DO NOT wait until the very end. Be prepared to fill out a     
Product Program Problem Report for parents that have outstanding balances after the 
program has ended.  You must be able to provide GSLPG with receipts of when you gave 
out cookies and when you received payments for your troop not to be responsible for 
paying that debt. This form can also be used to alert us that you have excess inventory. 

 
• Don’t forget about the Bling Your Booth contest. Get those pictures in!                                      

Bling Your Booth Entry Form  
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